CITY OF VAUGHAN

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF NOVEMBER 17, 2020

Item 9, Report No. 51, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on November 17, 2020.

9. PRESENTATION - MR. ANTHONY HOWELL - SEEKING COUNCIL'S CONSIDERATION TO REMOVE SIDEWALK FROM THE PROPOSED PLANNING OF THE FUTURE GALEN CRESCENT

The Committee of the Whole recommends:

- 1) That the presentation by Mr. Anthony Howell, be received; and
- 2) That the recommendation contained in Communication C1, memorandum from the Deputy City Manager, Infrastructure Development, dated November 3, 2020, as follows, be approved:

That the proposed sidewalk in the Nashville Heights - Mizuno plan of subdivision specifically located on Galen Crescent be constructed as per the approved plan of subdivision and relevant city policies and guidelines.